
 

“Rhubarb at the Lighthouse” 
OSE Pub Night 

Thursday 9th March 2017 
 

Rhubarb at the Lighthouse is a relaxed meet-up to provide a chance to 
socialise and network with other OSE in Oxfordshire, and is held at:  

The Lighthouse,  
1 Park End Street, Oxford,  
OX1 1HH, from 6.30pm. 

 
We will be laying on the nibbles and you are welcome to drop in for a 

drink or two, a catch up with old and new friends and if the  
fancy takes you, stay on for a bite to eat.  

 
There is no ticket cost as you will be buying the drinks, but we do need to 

know if you are intending to attend. Just let us know by emailing 
ose@stedwardsoxford.org  

or telephone 01865 319438.  
 

A guest list will be available on our website. 
 


